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It	is	an	essential	future	strategy	for	our	State	that	energy	production	shifts	asap	
from	fossil	to	renewable	sources.		For	this	to	happen	expeditiously,	there	should	
be:	
	
:	a	fair	price	for	solar,	to	promote	community	uptake	of	the	technology	
:	a	feed-in	tariff	which	stays	on	a	par	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity	
:		improved	arrangements	for	solar-generated	electricity	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum	
:	promotion	of	the	environmental,	health,	and	network	benefits	of	rooftop	solar	
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